
 

XXIII TAIKAI NAZIONALE 
FEDERAZIONE ITALIANA SHORINJI KEMPO 

 

 

Casale Monferrato (AL), 22/01/2018 

 

To: Branch Masters 

From: Steering Committee of the the Italian Shorinji Kempo Federation (FISK) National Seminar 

 

Dear Sirs 

 

The FISK is glad to inform you that its annual National Gasshuku will be held on April 27-28-

29/2018 in CASALE MONFERRATO (AL). The Gasshuku will be hosted in an Hotel that offers 

modern accommodation facilities and an adequate hall for our practice. 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following Sensei will attend the meeting: 

- Sensei Aosaka Hiroshi 8th dan, W.S.K.O. Director – W.S.K.O. Instructor - FISK Technical 

Manager – Chief of the European W.S.K.O. Office 

 

- The participation fee includes: National Embukay (Saturday morning ) and Technical Seminar 

(Saturday afternoon, Sunday morning and afternoon ), bed and breakfast with overnight 

accommodation (Friday - Saturday and Sunday night ), Saturday lunch and dinner and Sunday 

lunch and Party. 

Total fees: € 290,00 for double room, € 270,00 for triple room, € 250,00 for quadruple room. 

Chaperons who do not attend the Gasshuku will benifit from a 20 € discount. 

 

Down payment (150,00 €) is due within 28/02/2018, balance is due within 28/03/2018. 

Payment should be made by bank transfer to: 

 

IBAN CODE: IT22U0608522600000000025207 

BIC CODE: CASRIT22 

C.C. “ASD SHORINJI KEMPO CASALE” 

Bank: Cassa di Risparmio di Asti  

Agency: Corso Indipendenza, 31, 15033 Casale Monferrato (AL) 

Reason: Branch Name - Down payment/Balance for National Gasshuku Italy 2018 

 

 



 

 

 

Furthermore we kindly invite you to send to Mr. Pugno Enzo names, rank and W.S.K.O. 

registration number of each participant from your Branch by sending an e-mail with the attached 

“Registration form”. 

 

 

For further information or need for clarification please contact Mr. Pugno Enzo  

e-mail    casale@shorinjikempo.it     Cell.  (+39) 3496290196 

 

We look forward to meeting you in April 2018 and we wish you good job and great achievements 

for your Branches. 

 

 

 

 

The Steering Committee 

     

                                                                 

           


